
TRANSPORT CODE OF CONDUCT 
 

All students travelling to and from school on buses and trains are expected to behave in a manner 

that ensures their comfort and the safety and comfort of other passengers travelling on buses and 

trains. 

To ensure student safety and the comfort of other passengers: 

 Students will: 

 Behave safely at all times. 

 Respect the needs and comfort of other passengers. 

 Respect bus and rail property by not marking or damaging it. 

 Always follow the instructions about safety on buses and trains. 

 Show their bus or train pass to the driver or rail staff when boarding or on request. 

Students will not: 

 Distract the driver or staff except in an emergency. 

 Smoke, eat or drink on the bus. 

 Allow any part of their body to protrude from the bus or train. 

 Fight, spit, use offensive language or place their feet on the seats. 

 Throw any article inside, or out of, the bus or train. 

 Alter, deface, misuse or fraudulently obtain a bus or train pass. 

 Give lend or transfer their bus pass to another student. 

 

Students should be aware that the issuing of free school travel passes is a privilege and any 

breaches of the Transport Code of Conduct may lead to the loss of free school travel privileges.  

This may incur additional costs to parents. 

SCHOOL MOBILE PHONE POLICY 
 

It is important that students develop good mobile phone etiquette.  As a result of 

changes to the Privacy legislation and in order to protect the privacy of staff and 

students of Holroyd High School, the following will apply: 

 Mobile phones may be bought to school but they MUST be switched off and in bags during 

class time, i.e., they are not to be visible (stored out of sight). 

 Mobile phones are not to be brought into any assessment or exam situation.  They may be 

left in bags or surrendered to the teacher in charge. 

 The school takes no responsibility for the safety or loss of mobile phones. 

 Any contravention of this policy will result in confiscation of mobile phone and issuing of an 

after school detention.  The mobile phone may be collected from the Principal at the end of the 

school day.   

 It would be appreciated if parents who need to contact their children urgently, do so through 

the school office rather than attempting to ring their child on their mobile phone. 

 

ELECTRONIC EQUIPMENT 
 

A reminder that all electronic equipment including MP3 players and iPods or anything that plays music 

through earphones are banned from Holroyd High School. There is no need for students to have these 

at school as they are interfering with learning and students are failing to respond to staff instructions 

in the playground and bus lines.  

 

Any students found with or using any of the above will have the item confiscated and sent to the 

Principal’s office. The item will be available for collection from the  

Principal’s office at the end of the school day along with an after school detention for breaching the 

school’s code of behaviour.  


